
Email dated 17/09/15 
 
 
Darren, 
  
Can I ask you to add this email to my correspondence. The Roads Department have 
distorted the situation by taking the photographs from 4.5 meters back from the road. 
In most cases the visibility splay is only 2.5 meters from the road. Anyone sitting in a 
normal car would NOT be situated 4.5 meters back from the carriageway. These 
photographs have been taken for effect and to try and strengthen the Roads 
Departments case to have this application refused. It is a distortion and this should 
be highlighted to the Review Board. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Colin 
  
Colin T Keir (Partner) 
Plans Plus 
Main Street Offices 
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By Elgin 
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